
 
 

 

 

10th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

Please find link below for the online admissions portal for those children starting 

Primary 1 in September 2023, there is also a link to the guidance documentation for 

this process. We would ask the whole school community to pass on this information 

to any new parents who may not already have children at school or who may be new 

to the area. Many thanks 

 

https://connect.eani.org.uk/parent/ 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions 

 

If anyone is having any problems with the admissions process, please feel free to 

contact the school at any time. 

 

Mr Mc Caul 
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